
NOTICE OF
RESCHEDULING

BOARD OF
COMMISSIONERS

WORKSHOP MEETING
COLLIER TOWNSHIP

Notice is hereby given that the
regularly  scheduled
Commissioners’  Workshop
meeting  of  Collier  Township,
located at the Collier Township
Municipal  Building  at  2418
Hilltop Road, Presto, PA 15142,
has  been  moved  from  its
regularly  scheduled  date  on
November 11th, 2024, at 5:00
PM to November 12th, 2024,
at  5:00  PM  due  to  the
occurrence and recognition of
the Veteran’s Day holiday on
November 11th. All interested
attendees should thus attend
the  rescheduled  Workshop
meeting on November 12th,
2024, at 5:00 PM.


